
 

 

13 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Just to remind you, the first instalment of £15 for the 11s Prom payment is due via Parent 
Pay tomorrow. All the details for the Prom, from our original email to you, are copied below for 
your reference. 
 
If you are concerned that you may not be able to cover all the instalments for this event as 
planned over the next five months, please still go ahead and make the initial deposit payment. 
We will be discussing with students in the New Year ways that they can earn credits towards 
the Prom payment. Additionally, you will be able to apply for financial support from our ACE 
Foundation fund if necessary. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs R Miller-Danvers 
Head of Year 11 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login
https://www.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login

